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      BY E-MAIL  
 
February 16, 2017 
 
Edith Chin 
Technical Advisor 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON M2J 1P8 
 
Dear Ms. Chin:  
 
Re: Cap and Trade Compliance Plans – OEB Staff Interrogatories 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc., Union Gas Limited, Natural Resource Gas 
Limited 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2016-0300 (EGD) / EB-2016-0296 
(Union) / EB-2016-0330 (NRG) 
 

On February 3, 2017 Enbridge requested an extension to the date to file responses to 
interrogatories from OEB Staff in order to account for resourcing issues. 
 
OEB staff wishes to inform all parties that it will submit its interrogatories to each of the 
Gas Utilities on February 17, 2017.  OEB staff trusts that this will enable Enbridge to 
comply with the date of March 17, 2017 set out in Procedural Order No. 1 for providing 
responses to interrogatories.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Josh Wasylyk 
Project Advisor, Application Policy & Climate Change 
 
cc. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Andrew Mandyam, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Adam Stiers, Union Gas Limited 
Brian Lippold, NRG 
All Interested Parties EB-2016-0300 / EB-2016-0296 / EB-2016-0330 


